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The Institute of Vocational Studies organized a field visit to the renowned National Zoological 

Park on Wednesday, March 6, 2024. The excursion, planned as part of the Eco Club activities, 

was conducted under the guidance of our esteemed Principal, Dr. Mandira Gupta.  

Both first-year and second-year B.Ed. students participated in this educational endeavor. The 

students arrived promptly at 10 AM and proceeded to acquire tickets for entry into the zoo. 

Once inside, they actively engaged in various activities aimed at maintaining the cleanliness 

of the zoo's water bodies and raising awareness among visitors about the importance of 

environmental stewardship. 

 

The National Zoological Park, located in the heart of the city, is not only a sanctuary for a 

diverse array of wildlife but also serves as an educational hub for visitors of all ages. Spanning 

over vast acres of lush greenery, the park is home to numerous species of animals, birds, and 

reptiles, offering visitors a unique opportunity to observe and learn about wildlife 

conservation. The National Zoological Park also plays a crucial role in research and 

conservation efforts. It houses breeding programs for endangered species, conducts scientific 

studies on animal behaviour, and collaborates with various organizations to support 

conservation initiatives both locally and internationally. 

 

During our visit, students had the chance to explore the park's different sections, including the 

aviary, reptile house, and mammal enclosures. They were enthralled by the sight of exotic 

creatures and were keen to learn about their habitats, behaviours, and conservation status.  As 

part of our visit, it is essential to highlight the significance of the National Zoological Park in 

promoting environmental awareness and biodiversity conservation. By providing a platform 

for education, research, and conservation, the park plays a pivotal role in inspiring future 

generations to become responsible stewards of the environment. In conclusion, our visit to the 

National Zoological Park was not only an enriching experience for the students but also served 

as a reminder of the importance of preserving our natural heritage. By fostering a deeper 

understanding and appreciation of wildlife and conservation efforts, we can collectively work 

towards creating a more sustainable and harmonious relationship between humans and the 

natural world. 



 


